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As a mother of two who was raised in small town Maine, I’m am astounded at the rate
of rights being ripped from us parents and blown away by those who don’t bat an 
eyelash to it! My parents were allowed to make the proper choices for myself and our 
family.. Medical including!! These recent gross abuses of power must be brought to 
an end. It’s truly sad this even has to be a topic but here we are. I am 100 percent in 
favor on this bill and these said unalienable rights shall not be trampled nor infringed. 
Our children do not belong to the government nor a school board. Yes! OUGHT TO 
PASS! All the way! The Govt does not know our children better than we do. 
Considering Maine’s recent report card, reading levels, math levels,DHHS, etc; they 
shouldn’t be in charge of any children to be quite honest.


